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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This year we are really excited to be raising money for Sport Relief 2018! As one of the UK’s biggest fundraising events, Sport 

Relief brings the entire nation together to get active, raise money and change lives. 

Sport Relief 2018 takes place between 17-23rd March 2018. Each day the children will be set a Tom ‘Daley’ challenge that 

they need to complete; this will range from completing star jumps to running fast on the spot. What they are asked to do will 

vary and be age appropriate.  

For a £1 donation, on Friday 23rd March, the children have the opportunity to run, walk or skip themselves around our golden 

mile trail in school! On the day, children are allowed to come into school in either a red t-shirt or a sports top only (football tops 

are allowed). Normal Gainsborough school uniform is required to be worn from the waist down.  

In order for your child to wear their own top and to take part in the fun-run mile, we are asking for a £1 contribution. All money 

raised from this event will go directly to Sports Relief.  

To learn more about how Sport Relief spend the money raised please visit www.sportrelief.com/schools 

We will also be using Sport Relief as a teaching opportunity so that our students can learn about the issues children across 

the world face, and how the money we raise can help them.  

We really appreciate your support in helping our school raise lots of money for Sport Relief! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Garside 

http://www.sportrelief.com/schools

